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Planning and playing for the Saturday evening and Sunday morning 9 and 11am services 

continues from week to week. 

Rehearsals with singers, instrumentalists, youth and adult handbells, and the Concert and 

Chancel Choirs take place every week.  

A hymn recording session was held in September for the livestream services. 67 hymns 

have now been recorded for use in the Livestream services. 

The Trinity Concert Series brochure was sent to all members and hundreds of non-

members. The first Concert is Oct 17 featuring the Seraph Brass.   

I met with our new choir librarian, Michelle Meek-Ekladious. I am thrilled that someone 

came forward so quickly to assume this sometimes time-consuming task. 

I played for one wedding, one funeral, and attended creative worship and staff meetings. 

 

Respectfully submitted,    

    

Tim    

 


